
 

Information for parents  
 

 

 

óLord, you have placed us together, this year, at this school, 

adults among a rising generation, and you have entrusted to us a 

part in their mysterious growth to maturityô  
(Taken from a Prayer of Dedication of the School Year, Federation Mass, 

Monday 4th September 2017) 

 
 Dear Parents  and carers , 

 

Welcome back to the new academic year at  Sacred Heart School, Battersea. We 

hope that you all had a lovely, relaxing  summer! Along with the child ren, our 

staff are fully r efreshed a nd eager to  embark on another exc iting and 

successful year.  

 

To support  the school in its journey, our first assembly of the year foc used on 

key learning behaviours and our attitudes towards change and new beginnings. It 

explored the need to have belief in  ourselves, to be able to work together as a 

team and to consider the challenges that may lay ahead and how to tackle them.  

 

A key message focused on the learning behaviours ôresilience õ and ôperseverance õ 
and the idea that when things get difficult , whet her that be in regards to 

learning or with relationships with others, that we should not give  up. The 

children were played the song from the popular film ôTrollsõ entitled òGet back 

up again!ó ðwhich hopefully will act as constant  and positive  reminder for  them 

throughout the year.  

 

Please support your child in their attitude to learning and emotional growth by 

developing a ôGrowth Mindsetõ.  The 8 learning behaviours we focus on at school 

are:  

¶ Not giving up (resilience)  

¶ Co-operating (working as a team)  

¶ Having a go (perseverance)  

¶ Being curious (curiosity)  

¶ Enjoying learning  

¶ Improving  

¶ Using your imagination (creativity)  

¶ Concentrating  

 

Also, please ensure that your child comes to school well rested and ready for 

learning by checking that they have the necessa ry equipment they need on a 

daily basis (e.g reading book and diary, homework resources, water bottle, PE kit 

etc).  

 

We very much look forward to an enjoyable and rewarding year ahead, working 

together as a school community and parish.   

Term: Autumn 1 

2017/18  

Year group:  4 



 

 

 
 

 

-Here is a bri ef outline of what your child will b e learning about this 

half term:  
 

Subject  Coverage Suggestions as to how 

you can support 

learning at home  

Literacy  
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III was an awesome sword-
fighter, a dragon-whisperer 
and the greatest Viking Hero 
who ever lived. But it wasn't 
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How to Train Your Dragon is a 
series of 
twelve children's books written 
by British author Cressida 
Cowell. The books are set in a 
fictional Viking world and focus 
on the experiences of 
protagonist Hiccup as he 
overcomes great obstacles on 
his journey of Becoming a Hero 
the Hard Way.  
This term we will be exploring 
and developing our knowledge 
and understanding of 
Character descriptions and 
settings within fictional 
narrative. (How To Train Your 
Dragon) 
We will also continue on from 
our year 3 work referencing 
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We will also be promoting the 
development of positive 
attitudes to reading and the 
understanding of what has 
been read, as well as 
consolidating the 
fundamentals of grammar and 
sentence construction. 
 
 
 

 

Read How to Train Your 
Dragon together with your 
child. Discuss what you think 
will happen next? Pose 
questions, listen to each 
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opinions. Listen to your child 
read aloud with expression-
becoming an actual character 
from the adventure. 
 
Furthermore, support your 
child at home with their 
reading, grammar and 
spelling homework. Quiz 
them throughout the week to 
help embed new learning and 
to make learning a fun and 
enjoyable experience. 

Numeracy 

 

The main focus of this half 
term is the base 10 (place 
value) system and notation 
on which our number system 
is based.  
 
Children will reason 
(hypothesise, prove, 
question) about the 
relationship between 
numbers and their 

It is an expectation that by 
the end of Year 4 all 
children know their times 
tables and division facts to 
12 x 12 or 144 ÷ 12 with 
increasing fluency.  
 
In order for your child to 
progress in maths this year, 
they must practise their 
tables and division facts 


